
Kenai Peninsula Borough 
Assembly 

MEMORANDUM 

TO: Members, KPB Assembly 

FROM: Kelly Cooper, Assembly Member 
Mike Tupper, Assembly Member 
Brent Johnson, Assembly President 
Peter A. Micciche, Mayor 

DATE: March 28, 2024 

SUBJECT: LAYDOWN Resolution 2024-____, Supporting Homer Electric Association's 
Grant Application to Rebuild South Kachemak Bay Electric Facilities (Cooper, 
Tupper, Johnson, Mayor) 

Homer Electric Association, Inc. (HEA) is pursuing federal funding to assist with its project to 
rebuild South Kachemak Bay electric facilities. The existing South Kachemak Bay facility 
infrastructure has been in place since before the KPB's incorporation as a borough in 1964. The 
project will benefit the KPB through upgraded electric facilities and expansion of fiber optic 
capabilities.  

This Resolution provides formal KPB support for the South Kachemak Bay electric facility rebuild 
and upgrade project, and requests the Mayor to execute a letter of support on behalf of KPB.  

Your consideration is appreciated. 
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